
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Parent Survey 

 

I am committed to improving our school and the outcomes for each and every child. As 

part of this commitment to you and your child(ren) it is very important that there is 

feedback from you on key issues facing the school, therefore, I would like to gather this 

feedback through a questionnaire.  

The children, Governors and staff will be completing a similar survey within school. The 

questionnaire is to be completed on google forms, this will guarantee the individual 

anonymity for this questionnaire. 

Your feedback and observations are valuable, and the results will give the staff and I at 

Birches a benchmark against which I can judge our future improvement and celebrate our 

achievements. 

I am pleased to include a link to the online questionnaire for you to complete. This is your 

chance to express your views and allow us to act upon them.  

https://forms.gle/Y3UWQM5sMdeEeXFh7 

If you would prefer to complete a paper questionnaire, again with the same anonymity, 

please collect a paper copy from the box by the gate and place your response back in the 

box in a sealed envelope. This will be available from Monday 8th November. 

Please could this questionnaire be completed by Wednesday 10th November at 9am. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the questionnaire.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Miss Varricchione 

Headteacher 

 

  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 

https://forms.gle/Y3UWQM5sMdeEeXFh7

